STEERS MINUTES FEBRUARY 8 2023

Bev Reported that Sheila Frampton Cooper will present a Zoom program for our June meeting.
Due to a scheduling conflict this meeting will begin at 10:30.

Bonnie is going to ask Sherry and Judy if they can move their beading demonstration to
another date.

July’s Surface Design workshop will be at Mary’s beginning at 1 PM. The team for this includes
Mary, Bev, Tana, and Gay. The focus will be on permanent surface design methods as
opposed to those that wash away.

Chris would like to discuss intellectual property issues. Bev will address that during her
discussion about the Sandra Mollon workshop.

Chris found display panels—a set of 3 for $130. No action was taken due to storage issues.

The potential sale of the projector and screen is pending. Chris will check with Wendy to see if
the projector still works with currently available technology. She is also going to ask Marian
how to get the screen from the Masonic Center. SSQ has an interest in the screen. Becky
suggested it be offered to them for $40.

The annual retreat is under discussion. Mary will talk to Jacque about the possibility of holding
it in early 2024 rather than November of this year.

Bev has arranged with Sandra Mollon for participants in that workshop to engage with her via
Zoom on May 13 at 10 MT to discuss fabric and photos. This will be recorded for those who
are not available at that time. Photos should be sent to Sandra soon. Bev is checking with
Sandra about lodging preferences.

Agenda items for the February meeting:
Becky will remind members that dues are past due.
Rescheduling of the retreat will be discussed.
Sandra Mollon workshop information will be shared and copyright issues will be
discussed by Bev. She will also give the time in June for the Sheila Frampton Cooper’s
presentation entitled “Spontaneous Creation and Inspiration”.

Challenge ideas will be discussed at the next meeting.

Becky reported that our balance at the end of January was $11,244.72



